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Secretary Gray Stands in Complete and Total Support of 
President Trump’s Statement for Election Integrity in Wyoming 

CHEYENNE, WY – In response to President Trump’s statement announcement setting forth a vision 
for election integrity, including elimination of mail-in voting, against controversial voting machines, and in favor 
of watermarked paper ballots, Wyoming Secretary of State expressed his complete and total support in the 
following statement: 

“I’m in complete and total support of President Trump’s statement this morning on election integrity. The 
election integrity measures President Trump outlined are very important and are supported by the people. I have 
successfully requested the Wyoming Legislature take up bills for the 2026 session that advance President Trump’s 
vision for election integrity outlined in his statement this morning, and I look forward to President Trump’s 
upcoming executive order. Just last Friday, I presented a bill draft to require pen and paper ballots as the default 
method of voting in Wyoming to the Joint Corporations, Elections, and Political Subdivisions Committee of the 
Wyoming Legislature. We were successful in advancing this as a committee-sponsored bill for the 2026 Legislative 
Session, and I will continue to work to advance President Trump’s election integrity vision in Wyoming.” 
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